
  

  

 

  

Organisational information to event Alpe Adria, ME Stock 250 and IMRC on 

Slovakia Ring  

  

Dear riders, 

We bring you some organisational information to the final event of the season, which 

will take place on 11th-13th of September on Slovakia Ring. 

  

ACCESS TO THE CIRCUIT 

For those who come to Slovakia Ring on Thursday, 10th of September,  the entrance 

to campus will be for organisational reasons after 7 pm. If you arrive to the circuit 

already during the day, you will be directed together with your accompanying vehicles 

to gravel parking in front of the campus next to tribune „B“. Thus, the entry will be 

allowed from 7 pm and continuously afterwards. 

  

ADMINISTRATIVE AND TECHNICAL CHECK 

The checks will be conducted on Thursday 7pm-10pm, on Friday 7am-8pm and on 

Saturday 7am-3pm. 

  

TICKETS FOR THE RACERS’ ENTOURAGE 

If the members of the entourage of racers will be interested to watch the event from 

the spectator stands, you'll have tickets available for them for half the price compared 

to the normal admission. 

This means the price for a ticket to the main stand „A“ will be for 3,-€/1 day and on the 

other stands for 1,50€/1 day. The entrance to the spectator stands will be therefore, 

only possible with a ticket for a particular stand. 

  



 

THE MEMORY OF BERTO CAMLEK 

Dear riders, we, together with you, want to venerate the memory of one of us, a great 

racer and man, Berto Camlek, who was not only the Alpine-Adriatic champion and the 

winner of many races, but also an integral part of the history of this series. On 

Saturday evening, after the end of the trainings we organize an act of piety, in the form 

of a solemn round, where we would like to see as many of you riders. We will inform 

you about further details. 

  

GRAND EVALUATION OF THE SEASON  

After the end of Sunday's races the proclamation of the most successful racers will 

take place in the premises of the circuit. Three of the most successful riders from each 

class will decorated. All competitors participating in the events, as well as their escorts 

are invited to the festive dinner. 

Each racer has free admission, members of the procession for 15,-€ per person. At the 

same time, we would like to ask you, to confirm  your participation and the number of 

accompanying persons before 5th of September at hambalek@slovakiaracing.sk, if 

possible, for organisational reasons. 

Chyba! Názov súboru nebol určený. 

DON'T FORGET TO TAKE ADVANTAGE OF THE TRAINING ON THE FUN CUP! 

Those racers, which will go for the important points on the last event, can use the two 

days of Fun Cup event, which will take place on the very same circuit a few days 

earlier – 7th ad 8th of September as a training. All about Fun Cup can be found at this 

link: http://www.slovakiaracing.sk/sk/posledny-tohtorocny-fun-cup/ 

  

CONTACT US 

If you have any questions, please contact us at info@slovakiaracing.sk, or directly by 

calling +421 918 736 557. 

We look forward to your participation! 

  

With kind regards, 

Slovakia Racing Team  
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